

St. Paul School 2017 - 2018

Annual Family



Dear Families of St. Paul School,

This Friday, Sept. 29th, is the St. Paul's School Walkathon. We are all getting fired up in preparing for our school's annual fundraising project. Thank you all for volunteering to help out in this important event. It looks like it's going to be a beautiful sunny day! We highly recommend students and parents to wear comfortable clothes and shoes, preferably runners. *No UMBRELLAS* will be allowed as these will make walking difficult for the children.

All parent volunteers and staff will be provided with snacks and coffee upon reaching Garden City Park. These snacks are **STRICTLY** for **ADULTS ONLY**. To avoid any potential food allergies, these snacks are <u>not to be shared with any students</u>, including your own children. The school will provide all students with nut-free snacks.

Please note that upon reaching Garden City Park on Friday:

Station 1: Due to limited supply, volunteers will distribute water to the students only.

All parent volunteers and staff are welcome to snacks and drinks at Station 2, located in the park.

Let's all work together in making this event yet another successful one!

Pray for sunshine[⊕]

Thank you!

Sandra Foster

Walkathon Parent Coordinator

Mrs. Maureen Moorehead

Principal